
South Central Christian Men's Evangelistic Fellowship 

General Meeting Minutes for 8 January 2018 

7:00 PM Willow Springs 

Following the meal, Kendall bates opened with prayer.  

We sang 3 hymns, then Mark Wilbanks spoke on “Biblical Manhood.” 

Rick Mosher opened the meeSpringsting portion with prayer. 

Barry reported we are still looking for a treasurer. 

We are looking for someone to take over the golf tournament (last Saturday in 

July.) but the date could be changed.  

It was noted you do not need to play golf to make a donation. 

Don gave update on the Church Plant. Launch date possibly in October. 

Stephen gave report on  

Campus House – they had 30 students Thursday evening, the most ever. Campus  

House still needs financial support from churches and individuals. They have a 

silent auction coming up. Kendall bates opened with prayer.  

We sang 3 hymns, then Mark Wilbanks spoke on “Biblical Manhood.” 

Rick Mosher opened the meeting portion with prayer. 

Barry reported we are still looking for a treasurer. 

We are looking for someone to take over the golf tournament (last Saturday in 

July.) but the date could be changed.  

It was noted you do not need to play golf to make a donation. 

Don gave update on the Church Plant. Launch date possibly in October. 

Stephen gave report on  

Campus House – they had 30 students Thursday evening, the most ever. Campus  

House stillo needs financial support from churches and individuals. They have a 

silent auction coming up. Students from Campus house will be doing the evening 

service at Mt. View Aug. 26. Campus house is working on having their property tax-

exempt. 



Lydia’s Sisters will be at Willow Springs May 7. 

Rock Garden needs a new community building roof, cost is estimated to be 

$20,000. 

David Sowers will be at Mt. Grove next meeting. 

Doc Pickle closed in prayer. 


